
 

 

Monday 21st March 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Jewellery Guidance 
We would like to politely remind you that children should not wear jewellery to school, with 

exception to the following which is allowed: 

- Religious jewellery 

- Watches 

- Stud earrings 

If any other jewellery is worn, teaching or support staff will take it off the child. It will be 

handed back to the child at end of day and discussed with parents as needed. 

Support from parents on this matter is greatly appreciated. 

Deborah Howard 
 
Headteacher  
 


